

A donation has been made towards the cost of the new Centenary Window to be installed at the Cathedral Church of St John the Evangelist, Salford, on behalf of

Funds donated will be used to finance the cost of this newly commissioned window and other centenary legacy projects. The names of all those who have had donations made on their behalf will be recorded in a special memorial book to be kept at Salford Cathedral.

With grateful thanks for your donation.

Rev. Dr Gerard Fieldhouse-Byrne

Pilgrimage Director



Donor(s)

